HU4: Information disclosure on Do River Ecological Urban Area Project 
On April 25, 2024, HUD4 Investment and Construction Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 105/CV-HUD4 on the information disclosure on Press Release on the implementation of the Ecological Urban Area Project along the banks of the Do River as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]In recent times, there have been a number of articles and websites written about the Ecological Urban Area Project along the banks of the Do River invested by HUD4 Company, including some information that is easily misleading and does not accurately reflect the actual situation at the Project, affecting the reputation and production and business activities of HUD4 Company. HUD4 Company discloses Press Release so that shareholders, investors and partners can feel secure and continue to assist the Company for mutual development.
